
~ 6annett Fle111ing 
Excellence Delivered As Promised 

Licensing Assistant Section 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 

May 14, 2015 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 
2100 Renaissance Blvd., Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 

RE: Request for Amendment to License# 37-20647-01 /~ jtJ J.tJtJ3L..j 

Gentlemen: 

This letter serves as a request to amend our license (#37-20647-01) to change 
our Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) from David M. Albright, CSP, CIH to Matthew 
Vaughn. Mr. Vaughn's RSO training certificate is attached. If you have any questions or 
require further information, please contact Matthew Vaughn at 717-763-7212, extension 
2570 or me at extension 2371. 

Very truly yours, 

GANNETT FLEMING, INC. 
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Tom Pursel, P.E. 
Vice President 

cc: Matthew Vaughn 
Dave Weiss, PE, Vice President 
File 
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North East Technical Services, Inc. 

Certifies that 

Matthew Vaughn 
Has successfully completed North East Technical Services, Inc. Radiation Safety Officer Training Course 
Nuclear Gauges, in accordance with Nuclear Regulatory Commission and current US DOT regulations. 

Date of Completion: May 13, 2015 

Training materials are maintained at: 

North East Technical Services, Inc. 
75 Aileron Court, Suite 4 
Westminster, MD 2115 7 

Dk&::> ~ 
Instructol: Douglas C. Sims 



This is to acknow/ledg~ the ~~eipt of you@pplication dated 

CJ..51; i '()i"tJ /j , and lo infonn you that the initial processing which 
indudes an administrative review fias been performed. 

3'/~-;Jo6'.Y7-CJ/ {p;~~~v 
[fl There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt o~this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee. & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your actio~ has been assigned Mail Control Number0c:f1~ ff' 7. 
When ca1Iing to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. . ' 
You rnay call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. · 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, , 
Licensing Assistance Teain Leader. 


